
Submission related to Sept. 22 meeting re: OHA handling of SB 283. 
This is a study of firemen in a fire station with a cell tower.  The results showed brain 
damage in all firemen.  Results relate directly to exposure to children in schools from 
high powered wi-fi routers. 
david morrison 
 
https://ecfsapi.fcc.gov/file/7022117660.pdf 
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